

Love God, Love each other, Love Learning

## Love God, Love Each Other, Love Learning

Dear Parents / Carers,

## "Be Who God Created You To Be"

## Tuesday 26th February, 2019, 7.00 p.m. at Sacred Heart Church, Rochdale

I am writing to invite you to and your child/ren to attend a special Mass for young people in our Deanery's schools and parishes.

This will be on Tuesday 26th February, 7.00 p.m. at Sacred Heart Church, Rochdale - ALL WELCOME.

This Mass is to help the young seek and celebrate the "Hope in the Future" that they will carry through their faith in Jesus Christ.

The Mass will be attended by pupils and their families across our Deanery and I hope that Sacred Heart RC Primary will be very well represented.

Children in the choir and Pupil Chaplains are expected to attend the event as they will have key roles in planning for and celebrating the Mass.

The Mass will not be overly long and afterwards, there will be refreshments and stalls in the Parish Centre.

We are really counting on our families help and support to make this Mass for our young people a memorable and joyful occasion of grace.

Yours sincerely

Mrs P Dungworth

Headteacher